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27 January 2022 

 
 
By email only:  

Dear  

Official Information Act request 
Our Ref: OIA353/1 

We refer to your email of 18 January in which you request under the Official Information 
Act 1982:  

I would like to request the following information: 

• Since 01/01/2020 until 18/01/2022 on how many occasions has the Attorney 
General advised Parliament or the Government that a Bill may be inconsistent 
with the New Zealand Bill of Rights Act 1990. 

• If applicable, which Bills inparticular has the Attorney General advised 
Parliament or the Government might be inconsistent with the New Zealand Bill of 
Rights Act 1990. 

The documents requested are publicly available and can be accessed on the Ministry of 
Justice’s website https://www.justice.govt.nz/justice-sector-policy/constitutional-issues-
and-human-rights/section-7-reports/.  We therefore refuse this request under s 18(d) of 
the Official Information Act 1982. 

Yours faithfully 
Crown Law 

 

Acting Team Manager 
Constitutional & Human Rights Team 
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